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Jenna Kay

From: Don Steinke <crvancouverusa@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, June 24, 2024 7:28 PM
To: Small, Rebecca; Jenna Kay; Nancy and Peter Fels; Monica Zazueta; Rick and Cassie 

Marshall
Subject: Fwd: [Shift Zero Action] The 9th Circuit’s Berkeley Decision: Why Building Performance 

Standards are safe from EPCA preemption

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

 
EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of Clark County. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.  
 

 
About Building decarbonization. 
I signed up. 
Don Steinke fyi 
 
 
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Holly Harris <hharris@buildingdecarb.org> 
Date: Mon, Jun 24, 2024 at 9:22 AM 
Subject: [Shift Zero Action] The 9th Circuit’s Berkeley Decision: Why Building Performance Standards are 
safe from EPCA preemption 
To: <shift-zero-action@googlegroups.com> 
 

Good morning all,  
 
 
The Institute for Market Transformation is hosting a building performance standards EPCA webinar that 
folks might find useful. Here is the description and registration link:  
 
Building performance standards (BPS) are an effective policy tool for promoting electrification and energy 
efficiency in existing buildings. They’re also less likely to be subject to federal preemption from the 
Energy Policy and Conservation Act (EPCA) than many other decarbonization policy approaches. The 
recent industry challenges to Denver and Colorado’s BPS are case studies in how difficult it is to use 
EPCA against BPS. Join us for a conversation about that lawsuit and the application of the California 
Restaurant Association v. Berkeley decision to BPS generally. 
 
Registration 
 
Best, 



2

Holly 
 
--  
Holly Harris (she/her)  
Intermountain West Senior Regional Manager 
206-491-3134 

 
Calendly l Website l Twitter l LinkedIn l Instagram 
--  
To email the Shift Zero Action List: shift-zero-action@googlegroups.com 
---  
You received this message because you are subscribed to the Google Groups "Shift Zero Action List" 
group. 
To unsubscribe from this group and stop receiving emails from it, send an email to shift-zero-
action+unsubscribe@googlegroups.com. 
To view this discussion on the web visit https://groups.google.com/d/msgid/shift-zero-
action/CAGXkFxrFNUGt3ZpM6LV8VXXDqwrE1Baao-tJN7Ss9PA%2Bni3x%3DA%40mail.gmail.com. 




